

Dear Wenatchee Valley Health Care Provider,

On behalf of Wenatchee Right To Life, I want to thank you for your continuing efforts to keep our valley free of surgical abortions for more than thirty years!

The last surgical abortion in our valley happened in 1993. Since that time your courage, faith and conviction to "first, do no harm" has been lifesaving.

While some women from our valley travel to Yakima and other locations to obtain an abortion, we at Wenatchee Right To Life firmly believe that eliminating easy access to abortion locally has saved hundreds, if not thousands, of lives. Thank you!

Sadly, since 2019 and even prior to that, chemical abortions are being performed in our valley. As a faith-based organization whose mission is to promote and educate about the value of all human life from conception through natural death, we will continue to reach out, educate, and pray for an end to all abortions.

Again, thank you for respecting the lives of our unborn children. We hope and pray that someday having an abortion will become unthinkable.

Sincerely,

Janet Searles
Board President Wenatchee Right To Life

CC: Chelan Douglas Health District City and County Officials State Representatives

Wenatchee Right To Life
PO Box 1603, Wenatchee, WA 98807-1603
WenatcheeForLife.org 509.387.0775